THE AMERICAN BANKERS ASSOCIATION
90 PARK AVENUE
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10016

September 17, 1965

RENO ODLIN
PRESIDENT

THE PUGET SOUND NATIONAL BANK
TACOMA, WASHINGTON 98401

Mr., Click Relander
3701 Commonwealth Road
Yakima, Washington

Dear Click:

Thanks very much for your letter of August 31.
We have a very nice Negro gal who is a teller in our
bank and the other day she brought me a copy of Ebony,
which is really the first one I ever saw close up. It is
quite a magazine. It was thoughtful of you to send the
copy. Incidentally, it was quite a coincidence that
Gullahder, President of the NAM, was on the same page
as I was. He used to be Treasurer of Weyerhaeuser
Company and a member of the Board of our bank.

Thanks also for the pictures of your project.
They look awful good and I am very much impressed
with the salmon jumping work., This sounds like great
fun and I'll bet you are enjoying it.

Bea joins in sending our best regards to you both.

Yours very truly,

Reno Odlin
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